

Monthly Newsletter

Dear WCCH Family,

The Woodburn Christian Children's Home is a tightknit Christian family where every adult serving in the mission plays a vital role. The children who come to WCCH are then grafted (or joined) into the family where the love of Jesus empowers and guides.

At the core of the WCCH family is houseparents, married couples who live on grounds providing biblical love and parenting. Their responsibilities include oversight of typical daily living activities such as chores, homework and hygiene, while teaching children life skills. Most importantly, houseparents' model Christ's love and express a Godly character.

Houseparents serve within a ministry team who together provide physical care, biblical guidance, emotional support, and educational resources. The WCCH family includes Christian professionals who provide mental health therapy, life skill coaching, academic tutoring, and administrative stewardship in a unique home designed to promote each child's value, and to assist them to discover their purpose and identity in God's kingdom.

Heather, a WCCH child writes, "WCCH is my home and family, and has changed my life. As I think of what WCCH did for me, I feel emotional. During the past 8 years, I received many blessings: a nice roof over my head, clothes, meals, and education. Most of all, I have the love of my houseparents and my WCCH family. They are always there for me. When I first came, I was not a Christian and was always angry. Now today I am a baptized Christian and have become a better person from my past. My WCCH family has helped me overcome my past."

As WCCH expands to serve more children, we are in need of houseparents. Please call today to learn how you can impact children in the name of Christ.

In Service to Him, Joe Heins Executive Director

Benefit Auction Update

The 17th Annual Benefit Auction was a tremendous success. By the grace of God, we exceeded our fundraising goal with record setting proceeds reaching \$170,000. The event hosted over 600 people and was made possible by 34 event sponsors and many more auction item donors. Visit our website to see a full list.

November, 2022

The gathering was a great reunion for all, and a way to impact children in the name of Christ. The auction committee, along with over 75 volunteers hosted the event that brought glory to God. There are so many people to thank for contributing to the great success, and we ask God to bless every single one.

New Learning and Counseling Center

The picture below shows the new sidewalk being installed. Hundreds of children will take this "new path" to discover hope and healing.

Please help us fill-in the "new path" by giving to the Strong & Courageous capital campaign. Currently we are 82% funded. Please help us Finish Strong!

Ribbon cutting is March 25, 2023.

We will also celebrate our 50th anniversary at that time.



If you contributed in October, your receipt is on the back of this letter. Thank you for your faithful support



Woodburn Christian Children's Home PO Box 459, Woodburn, IN 46797 www.wcchonline.org